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| strongly advise that Sizewell C is not allowed to be built. Nuclear energy is not green energy.
Building the complex would be highly carbon-intensive and the resultant nuclear waste would be
create significant problems for future generations. Furthermore, the site is inappropriate given
that the coastline is eroding and sea levels rising.



